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The Templeton Cemetery District Board of Trustees held their regular meeting on Thursday November 21, 

2024 at 4:00 pm. at the Templeton Cemetery office located at 100 Templeton Cemetery Road, Paso 

Robles, Ca..93446. 

Present:  Cemetery Board of Trustees:  Ellen Castellanos and Beverly Rillo.  Absent:  Rick Dusi 

Also in attendance:  Sandy Cowell-Manager 

Public Comment: None at this time. 

 

Consent Agenda:  The Septembe 26, 2024 Minutes were presented to the Trustee for their review.  Rillo 

made a motion to approve the September Minutes as written.  The motion was seconded by Castellanos.  

Ayes:  Castellanos and Rillo.  Noes:  None    Absent: Dusi.   The October 2024 Meeting was cancelled. 

 

Staff Report for November 2024:   

Gopher abatement is continuous 

Veteran’s Day preparations under way 

2 Memorial Benches have been requested 

Total Interments in October   1  Interment     2 Cremains 

Total Monies received in October  $  3,600.00 

Total Monies received to date   $15, 125.00 

Dusi has requested the tree along the second driveway be removed.  It is looking poorly. 

The concrete work in the columbarium area to be scheduled for January 2025. 

 

Business 

 

1. The September and October 2024 Financials:  Cowell provided the review of financials for both 

months.  Having no inquiries at this time, Rillo made a motion the to approve the September and 

October 2024 Financials as presented.  The motion was seconded by Castellanos.  Ayes:  

Castellanos and Rillo.  Noes:  None.  Absent:  Dusi.  The Trustees were also provided the Co. of 

SLO’s estimated property tax revenue for their review. 

2. Final report on the completion and dedication of Iceis Roeder’s Girl Scout Gold 

Award Project:  Cowell provided a written detailed history of this project request, what it 

entailed and the processes in which it was completed with a dedication held at the 

cemetery on November 9th, 2024.  The TCD Trustees along with the family and 

community support was very positive. 

3. Trustee Comments:  No comments at this time. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:20 pm. 

The next scheduled meeting will be held on December 19th, 2024. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Sandy Cowell 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


